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Announcement for Students in AP US History in 2017-18

July 7, 2017

To:  Holly Springs HS (455) General & Parent(s) / Guardian(s)

From:  Brian Pittman, Principal

Subject:  Summer Assignment for AP US History

This email message is going to all students who have signed up for Advanced Placement (AP) United States History
for the 2017-18 school year.  We commend you for signing up for this rigorous course and know that you will find it
meaningful and enjoyable!

All AP US History students in 2017-18 should complete the required summer assignment.  This plan of work will
provide you with a strong foundation in both the content and skills that you will need in order to be successful in the
course.  The summer assignment can be found at this link.  You can also visit the teacher websites to get more
information and the summer assignment document (Ms. Shaver & Mr. Williams).

A few important notes:

Many students picked up the summer assignment prior to the end of the school year.  Nothing has changed in
the assignment.  This email is only an effort to ensure that all students are aware of the summer assignment.
The assignment is the same regardless of which teacher you ultimately have for AP US History.
All students should accomplish this work in the summer.  Schedules are still in flux and will be changed /
balanced up to the first day of school.  There is no definitive way at this point to know whether you will have AP
US History in the fall or spring semester.
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If you have questions, please do not hesitate to email either Ms. Shaver (eshaver@wcpss.net) or Mr. Williams
(mwilliams9@wcpss.net) with any questions.  Because they are on their summer break, their response may not be
immediate.  You are also welcome to contact Assistant Principal Eric Burleson with questions (sburleson@wcpss.net).

Take care and enjoy the remainder of the summer!
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